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Forgotten Books, United States, 2015. Paperback. Book
Condition: New. 229 x 152 mm. Language: English . Brand New
Book ***** Print on Demand *****.Excerpt from The Laws of
Radiation and Absorption: Memoirs by Prevost, Stewart,
Kirchhoff, and Kirchhoff and Bunsen The attempt of Prevost to
explain the experiments of Pictet, of the apparent
concentration of cold at the focus of a mirror, without
attributing the quality of radiation to cold, as assumed by
Pictet, lead him to the enunciation of the very important
principle which he called the movable equilibrium of heat, now
designated as the theory of exchanges. Prevost, who was a
disciple of le Sage, and who had issued, with many additions,
his memoirs, assumed, in addition to a corpuscular fluid
caloric, a free corpuscular radiant caloric, the equal
interchange of which between neighboring free spaces,
constituted heat equilibrium. Any interference with this
equilibrium will be reestablished by the inequalities of the
exchanges. On this principle he was able to explain the
apparent concentration of cold and also to show the
inadmissibility of cold as an agent susceptible of radiation. He
was careful, however, to fortify his principle by showing that
the same results would follow on the...
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A top quality ebook as well as the typeface used was interesting to see. It usually fails to charge an excessive amount
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